

Lowell Fire Department

202 Groves Street • PO Box 327 Lowell, NC 28098 (704) 824-3357 • Fax (704) 824-4993

September 11, 2020

MEMO: Gaston County Fire Advisory Board

The Board of Directors has approved Lowell Fire Department to request from you the overage funds from county. In our request, the overage funds will be used to assist with offsetting deficits incurred by most recent budget approval of the Commissioners and be spent on station maintenance and staffing.

Sincerely.

Harold Dean Fulbright

Board of Directors Chairman